
I am Jeremy Way and I am running for the Wentzville School Board in 2025. My wife 
Erica and I have been residents of Wentzville for over 20 years and our children Major 
(Class of 2022) and Emmy (Class of 2024) are proud graduates of Holt High School.  
Erica has been employed at Peine Ridge Elementary for over a decade and currently 
serves as an instructional aide. 

Most of my adult life I have worked to serve students, staff, and the community. 
Along the way I have been a teacher, coach, and administrator. Currently, I work for 
the Wright City R-II School District as an Assistant Superintendent overseeing 
human resources, facilities, transportation, construction, safety, and after school 
programming.  My passion is to ensure that all students find success and that we 
surround them everyday with the best possible staff. I am committed to ensuring our 
schools remain a cornerstone of community connection and success, because I 
believe public schools are the fabric that binds our communities together. 

As a candidate for the school board, I believe that student success and safety are 
paramount. If elected to the board of education I promise to focus on the important 
issues…student achievement, staff attraction and retainment, and being good 
stewards of taxpayer dollars. 

My own children received a wonderful K-12 education through the Wentzville School 
District and I want to ensure all children of the district continue to receive a top 
notch education in a safe environment. There is always room for improvement and 
together, we can continue to strengthen the future of our schools and our 
community. 

 
 


